

AMBASSADOR

EMBASSY OF AUSTRALIA SEOUL

8 October 2020

To whom it may concern

The Australian Embassy and the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Korea are holding a competition to design a logo to commemorate the 60th Anniversary of Diplomatic Relations between Australia and the Republic of Korea in 2021.

I am seeking the support of your organization to promote this competition to your students, particularly those studying arts and design. The winner will receive a Samsung laptop, and runners up will receive headphones. Submissions close on 15 November 2020.

Attached is a digital competition poster for your use in online or physical promotion of the competition. If you have any questions about the competition, please contact the Embassy by email- seoul.pd@dfat.gov.au.

Thank you for your assistance in making this initiative a success.

Yours sincerely

James Choi